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Rangeley Healthcare Provider Receives Heart/Stroke Recognition 

RANGELEY – Rangeley Family Medicine’s Dorothy Mosher, FNP, has received Heart/Stroke 

recognition from the National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA). The NCQA is a not-

for-profit organization dedicated to improving healthcare quality. 

The Heart/Stroke Recognition Program was launched in 2003. It is a voluntary program, 

designed to recognize clinicians who use evidence-based measures and provide excellent 

care to persons with cardiovascular disease (CVD) or who have had a stroke. 

The Heart Stroke Recognition Program (HSRP) assesses key quality performance measures 

that are based on national evidence-based guidelines for secondary prevention of 

cardiovascular disease and stroke.  

Program measures include blood pressure control, cholesterol control, smoking status and 

cessation advice or treatment, and more.  

Learn more about this program at: 

http://www.ncqa.org/Programs/Recognition/Clinicians/HeartStrokeRecognitionProgramHSRP.aspx#sthash.3WbvVm7F.

dpuf 

Rangeley Family Medicine is located at 42 Dallas Hill Road in Rangeley. For more information, contact the Health Center 

at (207) 864-3303 or visit www.RangeleyCHC.org. 

Rangeley Family Medicine is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally Qualified 

Health Centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality medical and behavioral health 

care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare, MaineCare 

and major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to uninsured and underinsured residents as 

well as assistance with applications for programs that help with the cost of health care and medications including the 

Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-profit celebrating a 40-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, 

grants and individual donations.  
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Communications Department 
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